
Software Compliance Policy Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Employee Name], 

We are writing to inform you of an important update to our Software Compliance Policy, 

effective [Effective Date]. As part of our commitment to maintaining legal and ethical standards, 

it is essential that all employees adhere to the revised guidelines. 

The key updates include: 

• Revised definitions of acceptable software usage. 

• New procedures for reporting software compliance issues. 

• Enhanced training requirements for all employees regarding software licensing. 

Please take the time to review the updated policy in detail on our internal portal [Insert Link]. 

Compliance with these guidelines is mandatory and will be monitored regularly. 

If you have any questions or require further clarification, do not hesitate to reach out to the HR 

or IT department. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


